

CENTRAL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

4605 North Polk Avenue · Fresno, CA 93722 Phone: (559) 274-4700 · Fax: (559) 271-8200 BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Richard Atkins
Phillip Cervantes
Rubén Coronado

Terry Cox
Rama Dawar

SUPERINTENDENT Mark G. Sutton

Cesar Granda Richard A. Solis

September 27, 2017

Kona Ice 1616 W Morris Ave. Fresno, CA 93711

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would like to thank Kona Ice for the donation of \$108.00 to Saroyan Elementary School for ASB Account.

Your gift will help support the students at Saroyan Elementary School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sinecrely

Kelly Porterfield Assistant Superintendent Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees



CENTRAL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

4605 North Polk Avenue · Fresno, CA 93722 Phone: (559) 274-4700 · Fax: (559) 271-8200 BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Richard Atkins
Phillip Cervantes
Rubén Coronado
Terry Cox
Rama Dawar
Cesar Granda
Richard A. Solis

SUPERINTENDENT Mark G. Sutton

September 27, 2017

Kula Foundation 6600 Peachtree Dunwoody Road Embassy Row Suite 255 Atlanta, GA 30328

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would like to thank Kula Foundation for the donation of \$17.30 to Saroyan Elementary School for ASB Account.

Your gift will help support the students at Saroyan Elementary School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sincerely

Kelly Porterfield Assistant Superintendent Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees



CENTRAL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

4605 North Polk Avenue · Fresno, CA 93722 Phone: (559) 274-4700 · Fax: (559) 271-8200 BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Richard Atkins
Phillip Cervantes
Rubén Coronado
Terry Cox
Rama Dawar
Cesar Granda
Richard A. Solis

SUPERINTENDENT Mark G. Sutton

September 27, 2017

PG&E 2508 Highlander Way, Suite #210 Carrolton, TX 75006

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would like to thank PG&E for the donation of \$3,825.98 to Saroyan Elementary School for classroom supplies.

Your gift will help support the students at Saroyan Elementary School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Kelly Porterfield Assistant Superintendent Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees